From: Bryan Weynand [mailto:bweynand@alec.org]

Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2012 5:09 PM

To: chris@chriskapenga.com Subject: Box.com 35-Day Mailing



Civil Justice Task Force

Civil Justice Task Force Member:

This afternoon you received an email from Box.com inviting you to view the 35-Day Mailing for the Annual Meeting in Salt Lake City. Please accept this invitation and join the Box site.

For security reasons, ALEC is now using this service to distribute the 35-Day Mailing. The link in the email you received will allow you to set up a secure profile on Box. You will receive a subsequent email that will allow you to access your task force mailing. Once you log-in to Box, download the pdf file and save it on your computer. After 72 hours, the file will no longer be accessible online.

Thank you for your cooperation, and please let us know if you have any questions or concerns about the mailing.

Regards,

Bryan Weynand

Legislative Analyst, Civil Justice and Energy, Environment and Agriculture Task Forces American Legislative Exchange Council 1101 Vermont Ave. NW 11th Floor Washington, D.C. 20005

202.379.4380